
This booklet contains suggested homework 

for the next 2 terms. 

 

 

 

It contains a variety of fun activities for you to 

do with your child at home. 

We expect your child to continue to share a 

reading book with you daily and practise 

reading the words in their word books. 

Please bring your completed homework 

activity (if applicable) in to show us on 

Wednesdays. If you want to bring in a photo 

of you doing one of the activities that would 

be lovely. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Try your best and have fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



TERM 4 

Week 1 (w/c 29th April) 

We have been looking after some chicks this 

week. Draw your favourite chick and write 

down some words or sentences to describe it. 

You might even want to write a short story 

about it! 

Week 2 (w/c 6th May) 

Go on a garden bug hunt!  

How many minibeasts did you see? Draw 

them, label them and count them.  

Top tip –  look underneath things like plant 

pots or stones. 

Week 3 (w/c 13th May) 

Create your own superhero! Dress and decorate 

the blank person template attached to this 

sheet. 

Think about the outfit, the shoes, maybe add a 

cape! Use whatever paper, felt tips, collage bits 

you have. 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 4 (w/c 20th May) 

Choose your favourite book to bring in for 

Wednesday’s book sharing afternoon tea. 

TERM 5 

AWARE OF THE WORLD WEEK 

Week 1 (w/c 10th June) 

Grab a pack of playing cards and play snap. 

If you want to you can change it by saying 

snap when the 2 upturned cards make 5 or 

10 or choose a number in between. 

Week 2 (w/c 17th June) 

Write about your visit to the Cotswold Farm 

Park. What did you see? What did you do? 

What was your favourite part? Try and do it 

all by yourself. 

We’d love to see a picture too! 

SPORTS WEEK 

Week 3 and 4 (w/c 1st July) 

Our theme at the moment is ‘Under the sea’ 

Be as creative and imaginative as you wish 

and create a sea scene. Include fish, 

shipwrecks, surfers… 

You could paint it, collage it, make it 3D… 

 

 
 

We hope you have enjoyed this 

term’s homework. Have a lovely 

holiday. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


